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Ephedra Education Counsel 
700 13th Street N.W. Suite 1200 
Washington, D.C., 20005 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter because I have been using this product and have felt great for the 
past few years, you see, I was having trouble losing weight and feeling very tired and my 
condition was so upsetting, because I was always very fit, and after I had my last child 
found it very difficult to shed the weight then I discovered this product which gave me 
the energy to work out and kept the weight off, this was some years ago. And now I see 
that it was taken off the shelves, well I think this is a disaster for those who need it, 
Moms like myself who need the extra help, I am hoping that it will someday be back on 
the shelves, I have never been in such great shape and felt so great about myself until this 
product. 
Please put it back on the shelf, I’m pleading . 

To whomever this may concern: 


